
 
Please be aware that Family Planning NSW is not involved in running this research 
project. 
 
 
Female Sexual Dysfunction -  Research Project 

 

Our names are Lisa Jones and Katie Giles and we invite you to find explore issues 

within your sexual relationship. We are conducting a research project through 

Deakin University in Victoria, examining the differences between women who 

experience sexual difficulties and those who do not. A free internet-based 

treatment program will be offered to women experiencing sexual problems. 

 

To participate you must be female, between the age of 18 and 65, currently in a 

heterosexual relationship and have internet access.  The research will involve you 

completing an anonymous questionnaire about your current sexual and relationship 

experiences and the option of participating in a free 10 week internet-based 

treatment program.  

 If you are interested in participating in this study simply click on the link below to 

find out more information: 

http://www.deakin.edu.au/psychology/research/sfq/ 

You can also email us at kgiles@deakin.edu.au   lmna@deakin.edu.au    

or Professor Marita McCabe marita.mccabe@deakin.edu.au.   

 

The information you provide will be completely confidential and participation in this project is voluntary.  


